
MANUU/VCC/MAP/IC/2016                                                                             15
th

 April 2016 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Kindly let me know the names of all those staff members of your Department (Teaching and 

Non-teaching) who are not fluent in reading and writing Urdu.  Please also let me know about 

how many of them have joined Certificate Course in Urdu, launched by Department of Urdu.  

Kindly submit your response by 21.04.2016. 

 

With Regards, 

 

Dr.Mohammad Aslam Parvaiz 

Vice-Chancellor 

Maulana Azad National Urdu University 

Gachibowli  

Hyderabad- 500 032 

Phone:040-23006601 

Fax:23008366 


